
From S.E.P.C. May 5, 1969 

To the Community

For the first half of the term SEPC has been considering financial problems, 

primarily, and has shared in all EPC recommendations on these matters ; we began 

deliberations with no presumptions of power and no assumptions with regard to 

policy. 

Our agenda for the rest of the term is drawn partly from difficulties that 

have arisen with the recent crises and focuses upon structural changes , educa-

tional reforms and the function of SEPC. We will be considering: 

1.) Changes in curricular structure 

2. ) Mid-term comments--their uses and effectiveness 

3.) Grades 

4.) Possibilities of SEPC recommending legislation 

5.) Defining the status of SEPC within the classroom and in terms 
of policy and politics within the community; 

Our goal this term is to gain the confidence of the students we represent in 

order to operateefficiently andupon strong foundations to this end we request 

that students interested in any of the above matters--or in anything else that 

seems appropriate to SEPC--contact any of the representatives list ed below; we 

would like information, suggestions and labor. 

Our immediate agenda deals with a questionnaire on structural change that 

is being drawn up this week; it will be presented within the next two weeks to 

the student body. Any one interested in helping with this project please 

contact Ellen Pollack. 

S.E.P.C. Representatives: Art- Robin Bruch, Linda Lawton 
Dance - Erika Bro , Cathy Weis 
Drama - Alan Holzman, Beth Skinner, Kippy Dewey, 

Judy Gershman 
Literature - Pat Crain (Chairman), Kathy Girard 
Music - Allison Nowak, Gail Swinnerton 
Social Science - Jill Goodman, Becky Mitchell 
Science - Kathy Smith, Janet Tice 
Secretary - Polly Welch 


